





February 15, 2012

Town Clerk, Kurt Novak C/o Town Hali 10 Maple Avenue Beacon Falls, CT 06403

Dear Mr. Novak:

Please be advised that a Budget Workshop of the Beacon Falls Board of Selectmen and the Board of Finance has been scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2012 beginning at 7:30 P.M. in the Board of Selectmen's Conference Room, Town Hall, 10 Maple Avenue, Beacon Falls, CT.

Purpose of this Budget Workshop will be to work the Town of Beacon/Falls 2012/2013 Municipal Budget.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen A Wilson

Clerk for the Board of Selectmen

Cc:

Board of Selectmen Board of Finance